THME RICE INSTITUTE

HOUSTON, TEXAS

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION May o0 ’ 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen,
Varsity Basketball Coach,
Unlversity of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kanssas.

Dear Coach Allen:

Received your letter in regard
to a series of basketball games and
have turned it over to Dr. Gaylord
Johnson. He will get in touch with
you about the games.

I personally would like very much
to see our teams get together, and 1l do
believe that it is a fine stunt to play
teams from other sectlions of the country.

With best personal wishes, 1 an
Sincerely yours,

f77f%22#

Kitts,
rector of Athletics.
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TExAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

\ May 24, 1938

Mr. Forrest C, Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

In regard to your basketball trip Jjust prior to
the Christmas holidays, I would like very much to
play you a game. However, our attendance here

will not enable us to give you a very big guaran-
tee.

I will turn your letter over to Mr. Howard Grubbs,

our Director of Athletics, along with some dates,
and you can come to some agreement with him in re-

gard to the dates and guarantee.

Hoping that you en joy your trip and looking for-
ward to seeing you at that time, I remain

Sincerely yours,
~ Mike Brumbelow -
Basketball Coach
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TExXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

\ May 25, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I received your letter of May 20 regarding the
baske tball game here in Fort Worth.

You stated in your letter that you are to play in
Dallas on December 18, 19, or 20. Our Christmas
holidays atart on December 21, and it will be im-
possible for us to play on that day or later. I

am wondering if it would be possible for you to
play us before that time.

Basketball has not drawn very well here in Fort
Worth for the past several years, and we will not
be i posdilon Lo give you a substantial guar-
antee, but if you will let me have some idea of
the amount which you would have to have in order

to play here, and also let me know about the dates,
I will be glad to go into it further with you.
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With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Athletics
JM M - ,@% PY
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ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT

SHREVEPORT, 1LA.
May 27, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Allen:

I have your kind favor of the 20th and re-
gret the error of ouwr secretary in giving you a
new name but anyway you can add the new one to
your list, As an athletic coach, in all probab-
ility, will have quite a list of names some
printable and otherwise,

We are leaving Shreveport on December 17th
and could play you on either the l4th or l1lOoth or
Januarv,.2nd or 3rd. Please make your selection of
Tates &% the above are agreeable, also what guar-

antee will you have to have,
S—
With best wishes for a very pleasant swmer,
I remain
Sincerely,
Curtis Parker,
Athletic Director,
Climb




IINIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY

DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS

PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND STUDENT HEALTH

June 2, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Excuse the long delay in answering your letter
of May 6, I have taken up the matter of having our proposed
basketball game transferred to Jeffersonville, From the size
of the crowd that attended our Indiana game last year, they have
doubts about sufficient drawing power to warrent playing the
game in Jeffersonville. |

. My, Shively, Alumi secretary, and I are driving
+o San Francisco next week and will be in Lawrence, Kansas on
Tuesday, June 7 at 8:30 a.me I should like To talk with you
about the game in order to comé to a definite conclusion. I
am sure that in this manner we will be able to arrive at some-
thing which will be at the best interest to both institutions.

Sincerely yours,

L. Eo Apitz
Director of Athletics
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June 4, 1938,
















IOWA STATE COLLEGE

OF AGRICULTURE AND MECHANIC ARTS
AMES, IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

FOR MEN | June 16, 1938

Dr. ¥, V, &klleh

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, “ansas

Dear Doc-

1 have your letter relative putting some of
the younger officials on our deferred basketball list
and using these same officials as much as possible in
non-conference games. L1 am more or less following that
plan myself this next year, using a young official in
one of our gemes whom + just happened to see work last
winter. When the official Big ©ix assignments are sent
out to the coaches 1 will ask Veenk to include & notation

asking the coaches to keep their eyes open for any good
young officials whom they happen to see work.

~ With best wishes and hoping you have a pleasant
summer, + am

4 C,

LEM:JH 4

Sincerely,

<€

L, E, Menge
Basketball Coach







THE RICE INSTITUTE

HOUSTON, TEXAS

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION June 14, 1938,

Dr. Forrest Ce Allen
Director of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kaasas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Jimmie has handed me your recent letter with reference to basketball
competition for this winter.

As you may know he is giving up coaching that sport and the new man

is $o be employed shortly. We would be very happy to have your instie-
tution in our section and believe it would do much to further stimilate
interest in the gane,

If it is possible for you to do so, I would appreciate very much your
glving us an opportunity to discuss the matter with our new coach,
I am sure he will be in thorough accord with your views and ours but

as a matter of courtesy I would like to talk to him before we actually
enter into such an arrangement.

Thanking you very much for considering us and wishing for you a pleasant
summer, I am,

-
- il
g

C/ - Bus, Hgr. Athletics







TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
FORT WORTH, TEXAS

June 9, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physicéal Education
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

Received your letter in regardé to the basket ball game

for next year. You asked what guarantee we could afford
to give you here. Our crowds down in this section are

not to compare with the crowds up there, and the guarantee
would be smaller. I would say about $100.00 to $150.00
would represent our net gate for the game, and we could
not afford to guarantee any more than that. In regard to
the game there the following year, we had not contemplated
a game in that section in 1939, but if we do decide to make
a trip, we would be glad to arrange a game With you at
that time.

With kindest regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Howard Grubb

Athletic Director
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Y COLLEGE OF LOUISIANA

ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT

OCENTENA]

SHREVEPORT, l.A.

June 6, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Athletics
University of Ilansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear llr. Allen:

I have your favor of the fourth and can appreciate
your position in lining up your trip.

Would like to suggest guarantee oI two hundred
dollars (3200) for game in Shreveport on either December
14 or 1o.

Trusting that it will be possible for us to enter-
tain University of Kansas basketball team in Shreveport
during the coming season.

Personal wishes and kindest regards,
Sincerely,

wikis (i

Curtis Parker
Athletic Director
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AGRICULTURAL AND MECHANICAL COLLEGE OF TEXAS

COLLEGE STATION, TEXAS

ATHLETIC COUNCIL

July 21, 1938

Dr. Forrest C, Allen
Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I regret very mueh that I have been unable to give you a definite
answer relacive to the University of Kensas playing here during
the pre-Christmas holidays. You know, we do not go in very strong for
Basketball at the A & M College. It is somewhat of a minor sport here
and the committee does not think at the present time that they could
entertain ,;,rou during that particular period. However, I have noticed
that you are playing Téxas University and then Southern Methodist
with a couple of vacant dates between said games. If you do not fill
these two dates let me know and I'll see what I can do for you.

I have watched the success of your teams for the past number of
years and I am always happy to see Kansas on the long end of the
score which seems to be a habit you have well founded in the playing
minds of your boys. You are to be congratulated on the wonderful
success and record that you have made during your long term of coaching.

7hat is the date that you have your coaching school at Kansas

this summer?

With kindest personal regards and best wishes for continued success,

1 am,

Very truly yours,
“Ume *

L e aadrlad. I N R S . T B e A A ettt = e e Ny









UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

ASSOCIATED STUDENTS

STEPHENS UNION
PHONE ASHBERRY s800
BERKELEY, CALIFORNIA August 3, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Lducatlion
University of Kansas

|
i

-

Dear Mr. Allen:

"Nibs" Price has showed me your letter of July
6th concerning the possibilities of three basketball
games in December 1939. Our plans for that season at
the present time are somewhat indefinite and there 1is
a possibility that we may again make a trip tTo the
Middle West similar to the one which we made last Decem-
ber. However, this is very much in the future and Ifor
the present at least 1 would like to consider the games
you suggest as a definite possibility for 1939. Our
ideas on the subject will be considerably more definite
before the end of the fall and if it 1is possible to work
anything out I would like very much to do 1it.

Youry ver) truly,

Uneeta) by
rennet riegptley
General Manager, A.S.U.C.
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